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Newsletter
Letter from the Head 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I hope you are all well.  

 

This week we have had several visitors coming around our school, sharing 
good practices and looking at teaching styles and ideas.  It was lovely to 
welcome these guests and the feedback that we received back was              
incredible.  Particularly when talking around expectations – with a huge 
focus on our early years.  Let’s just say that your children really dazzled 
the visitors with their amazing vocabulary, their passion for learning and 
their beautiful writing.   

 

In other news:  Year 1 went on their first ‘real’ trip this week – over to 
Helston to visit the toy museum.  Excitement levels were at an all time 
high in the class before they set off and they had a brilliant day 
out.  Mrs Watson and all the year 1 staff were incredibly proud of them, 
and we received lots of positive comments from the staff at the                  
museum.  So well done to all of the year 1 children and staff.  

 

New gates/BLAST:  If your child attends breakfast or after school club, 
you may well have noticed the gates between the early years area and the 
KS1 playground.  To keep things as simple as possible we would ask you to 
use the buzzer if the wooden gates, that lead into the EYFS area,  are 
shut.  If they are open, walk on through, and if the green gates are open – 
walk on through.  The doors of the building will be locked, however staff 
will see you waiting.  If the children are outside playing, then the green 
gates will be locked, but staff will be able to see you at the gate.  I am 
 sure after a day or two, this will become clearer – but if you are un
 sure, just ask Mrs Goodwin or Miss Roberts.  

 

  That is all from me this week, I hope you have a great weekend.  

 

 

    Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh 

 

     



Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Our word of the week is –  nestled  

 

Definition  1  — to lie close or curled next to. 

Definition  2  — to place or press in a snug or loving 
way. 

  

The cat nestled its head against my foot. 

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: All year 1 

Y2: Annabelle, Jacob, Oakley 

Y3: Ziva, Thomas, Darcie 

Y4: Oliver, Anna, Jowan 

Y5: Finnley, Kaian, Finley 

Y6: Blake, Alice, Teddy 

Word 

of  

the week 
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 Monday 7th—Monday 21st April—Easter 

holidays 

 Monday 21st—Wednesday 23rd July —

Inset days 
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Neurodiversity Celebration Week is about celebrating the 

strengths and talents of people who think and learn differently. 

This week and we have all been thinking about our unique 

strengths and differences and reminding everyone of the                   

importance of being kind and accepting of everyone. 

If you would like to continue developing these ideas at home 

with your children, there are some wonderful resources for             

parents / carers and children on the Neurodiversity Celebration 

Week website neurodiversityweek.com  

Mrs Dinham our SENCo is also available to talk through any                

concerns you may have regarding your child.   

Check out Class Dojo every day next week for info-grams to 
find out more about what neurodiversity means to                        

young people. 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

‘Samdei’  

Means ‘Saturday’ in                 

French.

Activity Camps : Sir Ben Ainslie Sports Centre  

https://playwaze.com/plymouth-argyle-community-
trust---carn-brea-a/7g176v82ic3o/session-display?
eventId=PhysicalEventSeries/111745-B 

"Plymouth Argyle Community Trust are so excited to say that our                 

brilliant Time2Move programme is back for Easter! 

Every child who attends our programme will have access to: 

• A FREE nutritious lunch 

• Wide variety of sporting activities - Football, cricket, dodgeball 

and more! 

• Exciting enrichment activities! 

• Arts & Crafts 

And so much more!!! 
The programme will be run at Falmouth Sports HUB across Easter  

Please see the link below to book! 

https://www.sirbenainsliesportscentre.com/activitycamps/
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fplaywaze.com%2fplymouth-argyle-community-trust---carn-brea-a%2f7g176v82ic3o%2fsession-display%3feventId%3dPhysicalEventSeries%2f111745-B&c=E,1,LwzuRC-Id_yqClA7cdWZYwZNy2zYoOVTBsgbjje4-U36z5LayFXis8_t0VrmIwPr
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fplaywaze.com%2fplymouth-argyle-community-trust---carn-brea-a%2f7g176v82ic3o%2fsession-display%3feventId%3dPhysicalEventSeries%2f111745-B&c=E,1,LwzuRC-Id_yqClA7cdWZYwZNy2zYoOVTBsgbjje4-U36z5LayFXis8_t0VrmIwPr
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fplaywaze.com%2fplymouth-argyle-community-trust---carn-brea-a%2f7g176v82ic3o%2fsession-display%3feventId%3dPhysicalEventSeries%2f111745-B&c=E,1,LwzuRC-Id_yqClA7cdWZYwZNy2zYoOVTBsgbjje4-U36z5LayFXis8_t0VrmIwPr

